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ATTENDED:  S. Stegen, V. Danskin, K. Prizzia  
 
PLANS FOR WINTER HOLIDAYS EVENTS:  The need to encourage more businesses in the 
retail area of the Village was discussed.   
 
ENCOURAGEMENT FOR CIVIC PRIDE:  New Paltz's lack of civic pride (beautification and 
basic  property maintenance) was discussed.  Several factors were mentioned: absentee 
landlords, inadequate enforcement of local laws, poor sidewalks, and other issues were 
mentioned.  Vici suggested a meeting with Town and Village officials to bring up the need 
for a more coordinated effort than CIT  alone can make.  She planned a meeting for June 
23 for a discussion with municipal officials. 
 


